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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Lowers ODP/NSF Fee, Helping Members Save Over 

$148,000.00 Annually 

Alpena, MI, December 02, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is pleased to 
announce a reduction in its Overdraft Protection (ODP) and Non-Sufficient Funds (NSF) fee, 
lowering the current fee from $10.00 to just $8.95. This change, effective December 1, 2024, 
will help AAACU members save over $148,000 annually. 

AAACU is committed to supporting its members and ensuring that their financial well-being is a 
top priority. By lowering this fee, AAACU will be providing a direct benefit to its members, 
helping them save money while continuing to receive the personalized, trusted service they have 
come to expect. 

The fee reduction is part of AAACU's ongoing effort to make banking more affordable and 
accessible for its members. With this adjustment, the credit union continues to demonstrate its 
commitment to community-focused financial solutions that prioritize the best interests of its 
members. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of October 31, 2024, AAACU provides a service to 47,579 members with 
total assets equal to $851,859,076. 
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